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  The Global White Snake Liang Luo,2021-08-09
Tracing the history and adaptation of one of
China's foundational texts
  The Origin and Early Evolutionary History of
Snakes David J. Gower,Hussam Zaher,2022-08-11
Snakes comprise nearly 4,000 extant species found
on all major continents except Antarctica.
Morphologically and ecologically diverse, they
include burrowing, arboreal, and marine forms,
feeding on prey ranging from insects to large
mammals. Snakes are strikingly different from
their closest lizard relatives, and their origins
and early diversification have long challenged and
enthused evolutionary biologists. The origin and
early evolution of snakes is a broad,
interdisciplinary topic for which experts in
palaeontology, ecology, physiology, embryology,
phylogenetics, and molecular biology have made
important contributions. The last 25 years has
seen a surge of interest, resulting partly from
new fossil material, but also from new techniques
in molecular and systematic biology. This volume
summarises and discusses the state of our
knowledge, approaches, data, and ongoing debates.
It provides reviews, syntheses, new data and
perspectives on a wide range of topics relevant to
students and researchers in evolutionary biology,
neontology, and palaeontology.
  Nan-Ching Paul U. Unschuld,2022-08-19 Although
the study of traditional Chinese medicine has
attracted unprecedented attention in recent years,
Western knowledge of it has been limited because,
until now, not a single Chinese classical medical
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text has been available in a serious philological
translation. The present book offers, for the
first time in any Western language, a complete
translation of an ancient Chinese medical classic,
the Nan-ching. The translation adheres to rigid
sinological standards and applies philological and
historiographic methods. The original text of the
Nan-ching was compiled during the first century
A.D. by an unknown author. From that time forward,
this ancient text provoked an ongoing stream of
commentaries. Following the Sung era, it was
misidentified as merely an explanatory sequel to
the classic of the Yellow Emperor, the Huang-ti
nei-ching. This volume, however, demonstrates that
the Nan-ching should once again be regarded as a
significant and innovative text in itself. It
marked the apex and the conclusion of the initial
development phase of a conceptual system of health
care based on the doctrines of the Five Phases and
yinyang. As the classic of the medicine of
systematic correspondence, the Nan-ching covers
all aspects of theoretical and practical health
care within these doctrines in an unusually
systematic fashion. Most important is its
innovative discussion of pulse diagnosis and
needle treatment. Unschuld combines the
translation of the text of the Nan-ching with
selected commentaries by twenty Chinese and
Japanese authors from the past seventeen
centuries. These commentaries provide insights
into the processes of reception and transmission
of ancient Chinese concepts from the Han era to
the present time, and shed light on the issue of
progress in Chinese medicine. Central to the book,
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and contributing to a completely new understanding
of traditional Chinese medical thought, is the
identification of a “patterned knowledge” that
characterizes—in contrast to the monoparadigmatic
tendencies in Western science and medicine—the
literature and practice of traditional Chinese
health care. Unschuld’s translation of the Nan-
ching is an accomplishment of monumental
proportions. Anthropologists, historians, and
sociologists as well as general readers interested
in traditional Chinese medicine—but who lack
Chinese language abilities—will at last have
access to ancient Chinese concepts of health care
and therapy. Filling an enormous gap in the
literature, Nan-ching—The Classic of Difficult
Issues is the kind of landmark work that will
shape the study of Chinese medicine for years to
come. This title is part of UC Press's Voices
Revived program, which commemorates University of
California Press’s mission to seek out and
cultivate the brightest minds and give them voice,
reach, and impact. Drawing on a backlist dating to
1893, Voices Revived makes high-quality, peer-
reviewed scholarship accessible once again using
print-on-demand technology. This title was
originally published in 1986.
  Lexicon Medicum Robert Hooper,1824
  The Story of the Stone Cao Xueqin,2020-12-08 For
generations, the Jia family is held in high esteem
but when they lose favor with the emperor, their
luxury lifestyle comes to an end. The Story of the
Stone focuses on internal and external conflicts
that arise as they adjust to their unexpected
plight. Jia Baoyu is heir to a prestigious family,
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that’s held multiple imperial titles throughout
the years. Despite their history and social
standing, they are targeted by the emperor who
strips them of their land and personal fortune. As
the family’s wealth wanes, the young Jia struggles
with his affection for his cousin Lin Daiyu, as
he’s already engaged to Xue Baochai. It’s a
compelling romance drama set against the family’s
economic decline. Revered for centuries, The Story
of the Stone is one of the Four Classic Novels in
Chinese literature. It’s a depiction of pre-modern
times that is both bleak and illuminating. Cao
Xueqin delivers a piercing commentary on the
duplicity of the social and political structure.
With an eye-catching new cover, and professionally
typeset manuscript, this edition of The Story of
the Stone is both modern and readable.
  Hung lou meng, or the dream of the red chamber
Xueqin Cao,1893
  The Dream of the Red Chamber Cao
Xueqin,2020-07-28 The classic eighteenth-century
saga—a masterpiece of Chinese literature— about an
aristocratic family and a forbidden love during
the Qing dynasty. Considered one of the four great
classical novels of Chinese literature, The Dream
of the Red Chamber is believed to be a
semiautobiographical account of author Cao Xueqin
and his aristocratic family’s rise and fall, and
focuses particularly on the women in his life,
including servants. Originally circulated in hand-
copied manuscripts, The Dream of the Red Chamber
is not only rich with psychological insight, but
also enlightening in its portrayal of Chinese
society during the Qing dynasty. It is an
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engrossing epic of imperial politics, friendship,
and romantic rivalry, with an extraordinary cast
of characters.
  The Dream of the Red Chamber (World's Classics
Series) Cao Xueqin,2018-12-21 This eBook has been
formatted to the highest digital standards and
adjusted for readability on all devices. The Dream
of the Red Chamber provides a detailed, episodic
record of life in the two branches of the wealthy,
aristocratic Jia clan—the Rongguo House and the
Ningguo House—who reside in two large, adjacent
family compounds in the capital. Their ancestors
were made Dukes and given imperial titles, and as
the novel begins the two houses are among the most
illustrious families in the city. One of the
clan's offspring is made a Royal Consort, and a
lush landscaped garden is built to receive her
visit. In the novel's frame story, a sentient
Stone, abandoned by the goddess Nüwa when she
mended the heavens aeons ago, begs a Taoist priest
and a Buddhist monk to take it with them to see
the world.
  10 Classic Epics Golgotha Press,2011 An
anthology of 10 classic epics with an active table
of contents to make it easy to quickly find the
book you are looking for. Ben-Hur: A Tale of the
Christ by Lew Wallace Crime and Punishment by
Fyodor Dostoevsky David Copperfield by Charles
Dickens Don Quixote by Miquel de Cervantes Hung
Lou Meng - Book 1 by Cao Xueqin Hung Lou Meng -
Book 2 by Cao Xueqin Les Miserables by Victor Hugo
Moby Dick; or The Whale by Herman Melville The
Iliad by Homer (Translated by Samuel Butler)
Varney the Vampire by Thomas Preskett Prest War
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and Peace by Leo Tolstoy DISCLAIMER: There has
been concern about the table of contents (or lack
thereof) in the 50 Classic Books Series. Golgotha
Press has addressed this problem and readers who
download the books as of November 2011 can access
a functional table of contents by going to the
front of the book and paging forward two pages.
Because of the size of this book, the active
feature in the conversion is removed. We are
trying resolve this problem, but until then,
please follow the steps above. If you still
experience the problem, please contact us so we
can investigate exactly what is happening. Please
note, however, that the table of contents does not
become active until you purchase the book--preview
mode does not currently support active TOC's. We
apologize for any confusion or frustration this
has caused.
  Hung Lou Meng; Or, the Dream of the Red Chamber,
A Chinese Novel, In Two Books Xueqin
Cao,2024-04-11 Reproduction of the original. The
publishing house Megali specialises in reproducing
historical works in large print to make reading
easier for people with impaired vision.
  New Modern Chinese Women and Gender Politics
Chen Ya-chen,2014-07-11 The past century witnessed
dramatic changes in the lives of modern Chinese
women and gender politics. Whilst some
revolutionary actions to rectify the feudalist
patriarchy, such as foot-binding and polygyny were
first seen in the late Qing period; the
termination of the Qing Dynasty and establishment
of Republican China in 1911-1912 initiated truly
nation-wide constitutional reform alongside
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increasing gender egalitarianism. This book traces
the radical changes in gender politics in China,
and the way in which the lives, roles and status
of Chinese women have been transformed over the
last one hundred years. In doing so, it highlights
three distinctive areas of development for modern
Chinese women and gender politics: first, women’s
equal rights, freedom, careers, and images about
their modernized femininity; second, Chinese
women’s overseas experiences and accomplishments;
and third, advances in Chinese gender politics of
non-heterosexuality and same-sex concerns. This
book takes a multi-disciplinary approach, drawing
on film, history, literature, and personal
experience. As such, it will be of huge interest
to students and scholars of Chinese culture and
society, women's studies, gender studies and
gender politics.
  Dream of the Red Chamber Cao Xueqin,2009-12-01
Dream of the Red Chamber is one of the four
Chinese classics. The novel is semi-
autobiographical and it gives an incredibly
detailed insight into 18th-century life in China,
particularly that of the aristocracy. The plot is
grand in scale, peopled with a complex array of
characters.
  Handbook of Natural Toxins Anthony Tu,1991-02-28
In 24 contributed chapters, 37 international
specialists describe the latest developments in
research on snake venom including different types
of venoms and toxins, actions, antidotes, and
applications and summarize what is known to date
on Gila monster and frog toxins. Some 70 tables
provide essent
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  The New London Medical and Surgical Dictionary,
Etc J. S. Forsyth,1826
  Hung Lou Meng, Or, the Dream of the Red Chamber:
A Chinese Novel (Complete) Cao (Xueqin),
  A treatise on foreign vegetables ... with their
descriptions ... and various effects, chiefly
taken from the Materia Medica of S. F. G. ... by
R. Thicknesse Étienne François GEOFFROY,1749
  The Grand Scribe's Records Qian Sima,William H.
Nienhauser,1994 This second volume of the ongoing
annotated translation of Ssu-ma Ch'ien's Shi
chi(The Grand Scribe's Records), widely
acknowledged as the most important early Chinese
history, contains the basic annals of five early
Han-dynasty emperors. The annals trace the first
century of Han rule (206 BC to ca. 100 BC) in a
year-by-year account that focuses on imperial
activities. In The Grand Scribe's Records, Ssu-ma
Ch'ien revitalised the style of the annals he had
written for previous rulers. Here are accounts of
the peasant who founded the dynasty, Liu Pang, a
man noted as much for his licentiousness as he was
his ruthless political instinct, and of his cruel
wife, Empress Lÿ, who murdered her chief rival for
Liu Pang's affections in the most gruesome manner.
The annals of two relatively undistinguished
emperors follow. The volume concludes with Ssu-
ma's depiction of perhaps the greatest ruler of
the Han, Emperor Wu, told within the context of
his delusive attempts to find a means to achieve
immortality. When completed this translation will
bring all 130 chapters of the Shih chi into
English. Volumes 1 and 7 were published by Indiana
University Press in 1994.
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  The Gardener's Monthly and Horticultural
Advertiser ,1881
  Pantologia. A new (cabinet) cyclopædia, by J.M.
Good, O. Gregory, and N. Bosworth assisted by
other gentlemen of eminence John Mason Good,1819
  Pantologia. A New Cyclopaedia, Comprehending a
Complete Series of Essays, Treatises and Systems,
Alphabetically Arranged; with a General Dictionary
of Arts, Sciences, and Words ... Illustrated with
... Engravings ... Encyclopaedias,1813
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